
 

  

 

Temporary tennis court closures: Chatfield District Park, Giovanni Caboto Park, Rose 
Mandarino Park and Torii Park 
 
Effective Wednesday, Sept. 20 to Friday, Sept. 29 

 
Good news – more pickleball courts are coming to Ward 3! Existing tennis courts at four 
community facilities will be retrofitted for pickleball play by the end of September. Temporary 
closures – four hours at a time – will be in place at each facility while the contractor completes the 
work. The following locations are being retrofitted: 
 

• Chatfield District Park (100 Lawford Rd.) 

• Giovanni Caboto Park (75 Matthew Dr.) 

• Rose Mandarino Park (80 Greenpark Blvd.) 

• Torii Park (50 Torii St.) 

Signage will be in place to advise the community of the closures. These dates are subject to 

change depending on weather conditions. We appreciate your patience and apologize for any 

inconvenience. 

 

For more information, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281 or service@vaughan.ca. To 

reach the contact centre after hours, call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


